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CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 
 
 
This is to certify that Ms. Aastha Shukla has designed, developed and hosted 
the website (www.flookup.com) for our Organization: Finance Lookup 
Advisors having its office at 702(L), Hubtown Solaris, Andheri East, Mumbai – 
400069. 
 
I would like to appreciate all the hard work that she has put in to get the website 
in place. She burnt the mid night fuel and modified the website any number of 
times as per our request. Her suggestions have been very fruitful for the 
Company and the website which is in place today is her idea and I would like to 
personally thank her for all the enthusiasm and interest she took in making our 
website live. She did extensive research and knows her subject well, she made 
all efforts to deliver above our expectations.  
 
I would certainly recommend her wherever I can and will be more than happy to 
endorse this letter of appreciation. 
 
We wish her all the very best for her future endeavors and good luck with her 
academics.  
 
 
Finance Lookup Advisors  
 

 
 
Partner 
Sujata Behani 
 


